

St. Mary's Priory Catholic Infant & Junior Schools Hermitage Road, London, N15 5RE

Tel: 020 8800 9305

e-mail: admin@stmarysrcpriory.haringey.sch.uk
web page: http://www.stmarysrcn15.ik.org

Fax: 020 8800 1142

18th November, 2015

Dear Parent and Carers,

During our Christmas Fair on Friday 4th December we would like to provide face painting for the children. So that we can paint as many faces as possible, we would like parent volunteers to help us with this specific activity. If there are any willing Year 6 children who would like to volunteer we would be very grateful for their help too.

If you can spare 30/45 minutes during the fair to face paint please text the following members of the Friends of St Mary's:

Tammy 07787324005 (Nyla's mum 45) or Edita 07737987890 (Eimanas mum 45) or Etaterine 07495381575 (Mary's mum Robin Class)

Thank you.

Friends of St Mary's













